Regular Monthly Meeting September 12, 2002

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, September 12, 2002, 6:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Sherry Wehr and Richard Schweinsberg present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

The Police Report was given by Chief Nocera.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to approve the Ernest R. Bintrim Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by the Lawrence County Planning Department.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to adopt Resolution #5 of 2002, Authorized Signature for Park Grant Documents.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to adopt Resolution #6 of 2002, Amending the Zoning Fee Schedule.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to adopt Resolution #7 of 2002, Amending the Subdivision Fee Schedule.

Public Comment:

Mr. Mike Buczek, asked the status with the Bruce and Merrilees Road.

Mr. Dave Dowdell, asked if a real estate sign could be moved on 422, because it is interfering with the sight lines at the Aiken Road intersection.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.